Way Of The Cross

Baptist Church

Dear Pastor,

I want to ask you to prayerfully consider supporting Alan and Jamie Bradley as
Missionaries to New York City. I have had the privilege of being their Pastor since April
0f 2016. Alan and Jamie love the Lord and it is their hearts desire to serve him in New
York City as church planting missionaries. They are at an exciting and pivotal time of
deputation. They are currently at sixty five percent of their needed support, and we need
your help to get them to New York City as soon as possible where Gospel witnesses are
almost nonexistent,

Alan has a strong desire to please the Lord with his life. He has a burden for
souls unlike anyone I have had the privilege to pastor. He is witnessing and sharing
the Gospel EVERWHERE he goes, and he has led many to the Lord.

Alan is one of those rare blessings that the Lord has sent my way and I would like to
ask that you take this family on for support. Alan loves the Lord, and he loves people.
He is eager to have Godly men pour into his life to help him reach New York City with the
Gospel.

Alan and Jamie are of the highest character and can be completely trusted with
your support. They are both doctrinally sound, solid Independent Fundamental Baptist
missionaries. I am confident that this couple will be openly accountable to all their
supporting churches.

Thank you for prayerfully considering supporting the Bradley’s for New York City.
Please feel free to call me with any questions you may have.

Sincerely,

Pastor Steven Bell
Way of the Cross Baptist Church
McDonough, Georgia 30253

Cell — 404-550-9592



